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Crazy Hair Day – Wednesday 2nd July 2025  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that on Wednesday 2nd July we will be holding a Crazy Hair 
Day at Copnor Primary! 
 
We’re encouraging all children to come to school with the wackiest, wildest hairstyles 
they can imagine – the crazier the better! Please note, no permanent hair dye should be 
used. Alongside their fabulous hairdos, children are welcome to wear their own clothes 
for the day. 
 
In return for taking part, we kindly ask for a donation to support our upcoming 
fundraising events. Donations should be taken into classes where they will be collected. 
Donations can be given before the 2nd July or on the day. You can choose one of the 
following: 
 

- A preloved teddy for the teddy stall (preferably in clean/good order) 
 

- A sealed chocolate item for the chocolate tombola 
 

- A bottle of something for the bottle tombola (if the item contains alcohol, please 
ensure it is handed directly to the class teacher by an adult) 

 
Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm – we can’t wait to see all the 
fantastic hairstyles and outfits! 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
H Andrews and the PTFA  
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